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This legislature continues to attempt to take power and decision making away from 

county government which best understands and  represents its people.  

 

They do not understand that it is more spending, hiring more people results in worse 

measurable outcomes. It needs to end. And locally elected county authority needs to 

be protected from the self-described wierd Portland area majority, that has ruined 

one of the best cities in America in just one decade. Locally elected County authority 

needs to be restored in legislation for Oregon and this bill must be stopped dead in its 

tracks. Start electing a legislature that will remove the statutory overreach which has 

established far too much state dominance over soviergn and local county 

governments NOW. 


